[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Christine Pickering 
Sent: 24 April 2019 19:33
To: DC Support; DC Support
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds
Subject: Proposed marina near Claydon.

I would object to the proposed marina, owing to the fact the roads are not suitable for more traffic, it is dangerous enough already, being a single carriage road, thrown into the mix it is very much a countryside community with horses being exercised and dogs being walked, there are no footpaths an accident would be waiting to happen.
Regards.
Christine and Jim Pickering
Lansfield
17, Bignolds Close,
Claydon,
Banbury 
Oxon.
OX17 1ER

